
Educational Policy Committee (EPC) 

September 8, 2016 

 

Present: Professors Kristina Blake, Susan Wansor (Chair), Katie Waugh; Student Representative 

Amelia Flint ‘17; and Provost Cindy Speaker 

 

The meeting began at 11:02 a.m. 

 

1. Minutes from September 1, 2016 

a.  Approved as presented. 

2. Decide on a representative to Academic Affairs and the Board 

a. Kristina Blake will be the representative 

3. General Education Curriculum 

a. The committee completed the discussion of the Foundations components 

b. The committee discussed the Creative Expression component of the Perspectives 

c. The committee discussed moving the description of Choosing Courses for the 

Curriculum, from page 7 to the beginning of the document and rewording the 

description. 

d. The committee began discussing the Enduring Questions of Human Existence 

component. 

4. Plan for next week 

a. Continue the discussion of Goal 1 under Enduring Questions of Human Existence, 

specifically the language of “Close Reading” 

b. Discuss the Diversity & Justice and Social Systems components.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 12:02 p.m. 

 

Submitted by, 

Amelia Flint, Student Representative 


